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Newsletter – December 8, 2023 

Babysitting Night 
Do you need a chance to go Christmas shopping without the kids or a date night?  The Student Council 
will be hosting a babysitting night tonight, December 8th. It will be donation based, dinner will be 
provided and will run from 6:30-9:00pm. Drop off and pick up will be at the Hampton Center. 
 

Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
Wednesday, December 13 is our annual Ugly Christmas Sweater Day!  Every student is invited to wear 
their best ugly Christmas sweater to school.  
 

December 14 (Noon Dismissal) 
Thursday, December 14, will be a half day to allow teachers to finalize grades to be sent out the next day.  
School will begin at 9am and will end at noon. 
 

Christmas Party (Noon Dismissal) 
Each class will have their own Christmas Party on Friday, December 15.  You child’s teacher will 
communicate with you if you need to bring anything. 
 

Christmas Break 
Friday, December 15, is a half day as we wrap up our first semester!  Christmas break will follow from 
Monday, December 18 through Monday, January 1.  School will resume on Tuesday, January 2. 
 
Calendar Change 
There will be no school on Friday, February 16.  The teachers will be having a staff training day. 
 

Spirit Week 
Spirit Week is coming up on January 22-26!  More details in next week’s newsletter 

 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 

December 13- Ugly Christmas Sweater Day 
December 14- Teacher in Service (Noon Dismissal) 
December 15- End of Second Quarter (Noon Dismissal) 
            Invoices sent out 
            Class Christmas Parties 
            Report Cards Sent out 
December 18-January 1- Christmas Break 


